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20th May 2024 

JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF CREATIVE FUN! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to be able to offer you and your family a free evening of art and design fun on 

Wednesday 5th June from 5pm to approximately 7.15pm. The following Art and DT activities will 

be run by the teachers at SPJS: collaborative drawing, pointillism, Gaudi inspired mosaics, fruit 

crumbles, sock puppets, paper flowers, making bridges and towers, felt bookmarks and computer 

vector drawings. 

 

The aim of the evening is to have fun and learn alongside your child whilst creating a masterpiece 

that maybe you could take home. You are welcome to bring along any siblings. If younger children 

come, parents are requested to support their children in the activities allocated and are responsible 

for them throughout the evening. 

 

Families are asked to arrive at 4.45pm where you could join us and the choir in a sing song and then 

the first session will start at 5.00pm. Please note that there will be a limit to the numbers of 

people in each activity and children must do the same activities as the adult they are attending 

with. Parents will also be responsible for any medication that needs to be given on the night so 

please ensure you bring them with you. 

 

Everyone will have the opportunity to participate in three art and design events lasting approx. 30-40 

minutes each.  

 

If you would like to come and have fun please fill in the Google Form so that we can cater for the 

number of people attending. Places will be allocated first come first served bases. The closing 

date to reserve a place is Thursday 23rd May at 11pm. No late applications will be accepted as 

the planning for the evening will need to be completed. 

 
https://forms.gle/RK8GyNKhEY2cdc63A 

 

In school we will be running some art and DT activities during the same week and really need some 

carboard packaging that is easy to cut with scissors. If you have any ‘Amazon style’ envelopes, please 

give them to your child or put in them in the box in reception.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Kelly and Mrs Thompson 

Art Co-ordinator and Design Technology Co-ordinator 

https://forms.gle/RK8GyNKhEY2cdc63A

